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Comments: I strongly OBJECT to the proposed expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge. It operates through a

Resort/Marina Special Use Permit on Forest Service lands whose purpose is to "benefit the general public and

protect public and natural resource values." This project does not benefit the public and neither does it protect

OUR public lands and the wild animals who live there. This project will exclusively serve the wealthy and 'elite',

and not common Montana citizens. It will further harm wild animals as there is likely already a deal in the works

or already made with Swan Mountain Outfitters (SMO) becoming the next sole outfitter for HHL. As a result, even

more, brown and (soon) grizzly bears, bobcats, wolves, and other wild animals will be shot to death while lining

the pockets of already wealthy, commercial outfitting companies. A proposal like this is yet another sign of a

concerning trend to sell Montana out for big bucks at the detriment of the public and wild animals. A resounding

NO to an expansion of HHL! 


